IPAM is aware that there are fraudulent investment proposals and scams, illegally using the name, address and logo of a number of authorised institutions as well as the names of employees of the institutions. This includes the fraudulent
use of the name of our Independent Fund Manager, Dato’ Dr. Nazri Khan.

IPAM reminds all investors to be alert and vigilant and to always be cognizant that IPAM’s products are strictly referred only by registered Marketing Representatives (“MRs”) of IPAM (list of registered MRs of IPAM are available on IPAM’s
official website at ).

An investment scam typically offers an investment opportunity that is too good to be true. The following red flags should alert you of an investment scam:

You don’t know the person who is contacting you;

You are promised very high returns with no risk or within a very a short period of time;
You are asked to make a decision quickly;

You are asked to make a transfer to a foreign bank account.

IPAM also wishes to remind you of the following:

Do not follow up unsolicited phone calls;

Do not share or provide your personal details (e.g. telephone, e-mail, identity documents, bank details, etc.) directly by e-mail or on websites whose reliability you cannot check or confirm;

Do not take information provided by a caller on the phone at face value. The caller may not be who you think he/she is and may be impersonating a genuine employee;

Do not take information provided on a website or social media platform at face value. The website or social media platform may be a fraudulent website or social media platform misrepresenting or impersonating a genuine Fund
Manager;

Check the company for which your caller claims to work (telephone, e-mail and postal address) and call the company directly to check that the caller is really one of its employees;

Call the Fund Manager or company represented on the website or social media platform directly to check that the website or social media platform is the official and genuine website or social media platform of the Fund Manager
/ company.

We further invite you to consult the Securities Commission Malaysia’s (‘SC’) helpful guidelines and alerts, available via these links:

If you have any doubts about any suspicious incidents or any person, social platforms, websites or institutions claiming to be associated with IPAM or Dato’ Dr. Nazri Khan, please contact us at for

verification.

If you think you have been the victim of fraud, you could also seek the assistance of your local police directly if you need further help.
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